From: Williams AlexF
Sent: 05 February 2 :31
Subject: Ref 2020/0457/T

Dear Supporting Communities Directorate

Thank you for your letter dated the 30" January regarding the removal of a cherry tree in the garden
of 1 Ascham Street.

The tree in question is in our garden and attached is a picture of the tree. It is leaning dangerously
and regrettably we feel it needs to be removed. Note if we had take a picture at the same spot a few
years ago the tree would have been near vertical.

Let me know if you need anymore information.

Kind regards

Alex Williams
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The contents of this e-mail and any attached files are confidential. If you have received this
email in error, please notify us immediately at postmaster@tfl.gov.uk and remove it from
your system. If received in error, please do not use, disseminate, forward, print or copy this
email or its content. Transport for London excludes any warranty and any liability as to the
quality or accuracy of the contents of this email and any attached files.

Transport for London is a statutory corporation whose principal office is at 5 Endeavour
Square, London, E20 1JN. Further information about Transport for London’s subsidiary
companies can be found on the following link: http://www.tfl.gov.uk/corporate/about-tfl/

Although TfL have scanned this email (including attachments) for viruses, recipients are
advised to carry out their own virus check before opening any attachments, as TfL accepts no
liability for any loss, or damage which may be caused by viruses.
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This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or
copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in
error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new
Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and
residents.



